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Our ref: 48532  
Contact officer: Ed Seymour 
Contact phone: (03) 9290 1886 

12 July 2016 

Jennifer Sirca 
Acting Director of Equivalence, Corporate Affairs 
Telstra Corporation Limited 
 
By email: Jennifer.sirca@team.telstra.com  
CC: Jane.vanbeelen@team.telstra.com; 
 Christine.e.williams@team.telstra.com  

Dear Jennifer 

Re: Schedule 1 – standard processes for disconnection of copper services (other than 
special services) 

I refer to your letter of 8 July 2016 advising that Telstra intends to publish a replacement for 
this schedule in accordance with clause 5.2(e) of the Migration Plan in the form that Telstra 
proposed on 25 May 2016. 

I note your advice that Telstra has consulted wholesale customers and NBN Co over this 
proposed replacement schedule and they did not raise concerns over Telstra proceeding to 
publish it.  

The ACCC considers that the Replacement Schedule 1 is compliant with the Migration Plan 
Principles and does not object to Telstra publishing it.  

I note that Telstra is also to develop Replacement Schedule 2 (Telstra existing standard 
processes for disconnection of HFC services).  

Please contact Ed Seymour on (03) 9290 1886 if you would like to discuss this matter 
further.  

Yours sincerely  

 
 
Sean Riordan 
General Manager, Industry Structure and Compliance  
Infrastructure Regulation Division 
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